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Games with Miss 
Becky 

•  What is the longest word 
that is typed with only your 
left hand? (The answer is 
somewhere in my 
newsletter)

• Toughest tongue twister 
English language: SIXTH 
SICK SHEIK’S SIXTH 
SHEEP’S SICK! :)

MISS BECKY’S BULLETIN  

I would like to thank everyone for your prayers, financial 
support and your friendship.  It means the world to me, I 
can’t put  into words how thankful I am for you.

On May 6th, I will be heading to Russia until the 16th.  I am 
really excited and I would cherish your prayers.  I just 
received an email saying that we will try to see about 600 
orphans/caretakers!!!

Winter is finally over :) ! The other day I talked to my sister in 
Anchorage (about 3 hrs from me) and she said it was snowing 
hard but, here in Soldotna it was sunny and clear! Just wait 5 
minutes and the weather in Alaska will change!

I have been working on getting the Baskets -of -Hope project 
together.  It is great to see how God is going ahead of me, 
preparing individuals and churches to sponsor Baskets.  I am 
so excited about this annual opportunity, I love seeing the 
orphans’ eyes light up when they receive the gifts.  I wish I 
could bring everyone to Russia with me to experience ow 
God works through the outreach and love on these orphans 
(If you want to join me sometime just let me know)

Watch for my June newsletter (stewardesses) it will contain a 
report on Baskets-of-Hope and pictures of my trip.

Thank you so much for praying, for your generous financial 
support and  for your friendship.

 

  

 

 

Once again whoever is the 
first one to contact me via 
email, text, phone call or in 
person will win a prize !!!  
Thanks for playing along 

with me. I love doing these 
games!! 

What’s Happening with         
Miss Becky ?
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Prayer and Praise

Praise: 
• For the faithful financial 

supporters God has 
provided   

• Prayer supporters 
• The blessings my prayer 

support team is to me! 

   

Prayer requests:  
• God will add to my 

financial and prayer team 
• Trip to Russia (May 6-16) 
• SOAR: Baskets-of-Hope 
• Additional SOAR staff 

12%

88%

Raised Needed

Miss Becky Dwinnell 
**Box 1714  
Kenai, AK  99611

beckydwinnell@soarinternational.org

(907) 283-1961 (Office) 

 (907) 252-5462 (Cell)

*** New mailing address for support. 

 What’s Happening at SOAR:

 We are preparing to go to Russia May 6-16, 2019, please be 
praying for the team.  

Our Baskets-of -Hope project is in full swing.  It is exciting to 
see how God is bringing sponsors for the Easter baskets which 
will be given to orphans in Russia.

Some people have asked why we are going so late, this is 
because the Russian Easter is April 28.  

These are some pictures from 
last year’s Baskets- of -Hope 

I am still in need of additional 
partners to give monthly 
toward my support.  Would you 
like to join my team?

Please call me for details!
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